
Citizens for a Secure and Safe America

Dear Dr. Riad Hijab,

Every year at our leadership conference, we honor those who show outstanding

support of our noble cause. We are excited to inform you that you are this year’s

recipient of the Above and Beyond award. We chose you for going well above and

beyond in the pursuit of a free, stable, and democratic Syria.

The conference, entitled "Post Caesar: A Free United Syria Underway" will be

attended by the leadership in the Syrian American and Syrian diaspora community.

Our conference will be hosted virtually on Friday, September 25, 2020 from 8:00

a.m. – 8:00 p.m. The awards will be announced during the virtual gala that starts at

6:00 p.m.

We’d love for you to be there. RSVP to Lydia Borland at lborland@rcn.com

Tarek Kteleh, M.D.
Chair of Conference
Treasurer of C4SSA
C4SSA.com

Sincerely,

August 25, 2020


